
 
 
Greetings Farrell Competitors! 
  
Here at The Stanwich Club we are thrilled to host another great group of people who are also great golfers as 
we all build a world-class championship together. 
  
Our club remains committed to providing all competitors an environment that allows you to concentrate on 
playing elite golf while enjoying the camaraderie and hospitality of the tournament. 
  
This year’s field is another amazing collection of top players from the USA, Europe, and South America. If you 
are inclined to wager, it would probably be good odds to bet on great weather this year given our conditions 
for the first two years. 
  
You all should have received a player’s package from our partners at the Metropolitan Golf Association 
detailing practice rounds, caddies and scheduling information. Please do us the courtesy of responding to the 
appropriate people with your information so they can prepare accordingly. 
  
Our golf program led by Director of Golf Mike Summa and his staff are here to assist and direct your golf 
activities while our General Manager, Guy D’Ambrosio, will take very good care of you everywhere else. 
  
I hope your games are sharp and we are all looking forward to having you at Stanwich. 
  
Please remember that Stanwich members really enjoy meeting you all and watching great golf so consider the 
membership another support group during your stay! 
  
See you in late September and good luck in those big tournaments before then. 
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